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26 Session of the UPR Working Group   Statement of the Sudan   Review of   Uganda     Thursday 3   November 2016   Mr. President,             The delegation of the Sudan warmly welcomes the distinguished  delegation  of  Uganda  to th is   26 Session of the Universal Periodic  Review Working Group   and thanks  the   honorable Minister for  Foreign Affairs for   the comprehensive presentation of the National  report.                                                           My delegation commends the commi tments and positive  engagement of  Uganda  to the Universal Periodic Review Process and  acknowledges  the positive steps taken by the Government of  Uganda  since the last review in   October   2011 . We congratulate Uganda for  holding of elections process in  February 2016 and we welcome the  adoption of the Second National Development plan 2015 - 2020 as well  as the establishment of the equal opportunities commission with  mandate to eliminate discrimination and inequalities against any  individual or group of pers ons on the ground of sex, age, race, color  or t r ibe.   M y delegation would like to present to  Uganda  the followings  recommendations :   To continue its efforts to implement the National Action Plan on  Human rights.   To exert further efforts to ensure that all ch ildren born within the  national territory are registered.   To intensify its efforts to raise public awareness's   on the rights   of  persons with  disabilities.           In conclusion we call upon the International Community to  continue providing technical assistance and capaci ty building to 
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26 Session of the UPR Working Group

Statement of the Sudan

Review of Uganda 

Thursday 3 November 2016

Mr. President,

       The delegation of the Sudan warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Uganda to this 26 Session of the Universal Periodic Review Working Group and thanks the honorable Minister for Foreign Affairs for the comprehensive presentation of the National report.                                           

         My delegation commends the commitments and positive engagement of Uganda to the Universal Periodic Review Process and acknowledges the positive steps taken by the Government of Uganda since the last review in October 2011. We congratulate Uganda for holding of elections process in February 2016 and we welcome the adoption of the Second National Development plan 2015-2020 as well as the establishment of the equal opportunities commission with mandate to eliminate discrimination and inequalities against any individual or group of persons on the ground of sex, age, race, color or tribe.

My delegation would like to present to Uganda the followings recommendations:

To continue its efforts to implement the National Action Plan on Human rights.

To exert further efforts to ensure that all children born within the national territory are registered.

To intensify its efforts to raise public awareness's on the rights of persons with disabilities. 

      In conclusion we call upon the International Community to continue providing technical assistance and capacity building to Uganda according to its needs and national priorities and we wish all the success to Uganda in its review.
















